
 

 

 

Happy Birthday For the children 
who have had birthdays, we have     
added a bird to our tree: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I praise You because I am fearfully and  wonderfully 

made; Your works are  wonderful,   I know that full 

well.       Psalm 139:14 

AGAIN NOT SO normal!! 
We have really enjoyed caring for children during 
the holiday break.  With a different theme      
every day there have been a lot of preparations 
by all OSHC staff members.  I was super          
impressed by the activities organised.  And it has 

been a joy to be a part of each day as they have been met 
with children enthusiastically doing the activities. 

Past Staff news:  Jess was able to come into OSHC on 
Wednesday 15th July to say her good byes.  There were 
farewell cards presented to her, a speech from Gabriel         
before a PowerPoint show of photos of past 7 years.  Then 
four girls surprised her with her favourite food of donuts & 
asked to eat with them all for last time.  

 

 

   

July 2020 

e: oshc@standrews.vic.edu.au p: 8847 8399 

Staff news:   

 

 Hi, my name is Ingrid and I have been working at OSHC since 2017! I am        
currently studying a Bachelor of Arts and Education with the hope of one day 
being an English teacher. Before then, I'm planning on doing an Honours year 
next year where I will study and write about contemporary children's fiction 
and I can't wait to begin! 

I am really sad about the reinstated restrictions because of how it will affect 
OSHC. I love working at OSHC and it really feels like one big family, which I will 
miss! My favourite thing to do is to spend time with all the lovely children and 
play games, run around or just laugh together. Though I've only worked here for 
a short time, it's been really wonderful to see how the kids have grown up and 
come into themselves. I love learning new things about all the kids who come and 
I'm always excited about the future that God has in store for them. 

I hope everyone is keeping safe and trying to stay positive. One thing that this 
time has really taught me is that God really is Sovereign and totally in control-- 
He knows what He's doing even though we may not! 

 

 

 

NewsFlash: Thursday 6th August Parent/
Teacher interviews, there will be a limited 
hours OSHC care available. 8.30am-4pm. 
Please email to book your child/ren for day. 



 

They say a photo is a 1000 words so here are some photos that will clearly 
show the joy of the day and its theme, and a few words to help!     

  

 

Art day tried some still life 

 

 

Blind fold tasting & judging for creations made 


